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Accounting
Modern accounting serves as the language of 
business and the backbone of modern business 
operations, facilitating communication between 
stakeholders and guiding strategic decision-making 
regarding resource allocation, risk management, and 
compliance with regulatory standards. With the 
advent of technology and globalization, accounting 
has evolved to incorporate data analytics, 
automation, and other emerging tools to offer real­
time insights, enabling businesses to adapt to 
dynamic market conditions and regulatory 
requirements more accurately and effectively. 
Majoring in accounting equips students with the 
knowledge and skills necessary to drive 
organizational success and contribute to sustainable 
business growth.

Why study Accounting at the 
Palumbo-Donahue School of Business? 
Our accounting program provides excellent 
preparation for a career in corporate, industrial, 
government, nonprofit or public accounting.

In addition, we aim to make sure that you graduate 
with more than the technical knowledge needed 



Courses

Course Prerequisites Semesters Offered

BUSINESS CORE/REQUIRED COURSES (48 
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